TOWN OF HAMPTON FALLS

TOWN OFFICES, 1 DRINKWATER ROAD 603-926-4618

NEW HAMPSHIRE 03844

June 1, 2018

Kristine L. Svinicki, Chairwoman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Ms. Svinicki,

The Town of Hampton Falls lies within the ten mile radius of the nuclear reactor located
in Seabrook, New Hampshire. Hampton Falls thus is subject to the provisions of an Emergency
Response Plan which may or may not be fully understood by the residents who now live here.

'A concerned local group known as “We The People™ has suggested that the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission has been aware of serious weaknesses in the evacuation of residents in
the Seacoast, 1nclud1ng the Town of Hampton Falls, and has not addressed these concerns
publically. The Selectmen of Hampton Falls believe in educating the public with regards to
safety and evacuation.

The Selectmen of Hampton Falls have not accepted or rejected the allegations of any
group but do request the Nuclear Regulatory Commission convene a public hearing with the

intent of educating and clarifying any issues surrounding the Plan now in effect.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

James E Zlolkowsk1 Chamnan
Hampton Falls Board of Selectmen
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